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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE:  
Morena Northern Pipelines and Tunnels at Nobel Drive and Genesee Avenue 

 
Jan. 30, 2025 
 
To limit traffic impacts and prioritize public safety, crews will complete pipeline installations on 
Genesee Avenue between Governor Drive and south of Decoro Street before beginning work in 
and around the intersection of Nobel Drive and Genesee Avenue. 
 
Based on the current phasing and progress, the contractor will be working on Genesee Avenue 
from Governor Drive and south of Decoro Street through April 2025, with plans to move into the 
Nobel Drive and Genesee Avenue intersection in May 2025. Genesee Avenue between Governor 
Drive and Decoro Street will be opened to two lanes of traffic in each direction before traffic 
control is set up in the Nobel Drive and Genesee Avenue intersection. The multi-stage approach 
previously communicated will be replaced with a plan to complete all work in and around the 
intersection in a single stage. 
 
Additional information and a new intersection map will be provided prior to work in the Nobel 
Drive and Genesee Avenue intersection. 
 
Why: Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego's phased, multi-year program that will 

provide nearly half of San Diego's water supply locally. The Pure Water San Diego Program 
will use proven water purification technology to clean recycled water to produce safe, 
high-quality drinking water. The Program offers a cost-effective investment for San 
Diego's water needs and will provide a reliable, sustainable water supply. The Morena 
Northern Pipelines and Tunnels project is one of several major water infrastructure 
projects in Phase 1 of Pure Water San Diego.  

 
The City is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date information about 
construction activities. Properties along the construction area will receive printed notices before 
work begins near their address, and construction notices will be regularly posted on 
utc.purewatersd.org. Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-UTC-PWSD (833-882-
7973) with questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the Morena Northern Pipelines 
and Tunnels project, and a team member will get back to you within one business day. 
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